
From: Brad Matthiessen <brad.matthiessen@enbridge.com> 
Date: February 10, 2025 at 12:57:59 PM MST 
To: matthiessen11@hotmail.com 
Subject: Flagstaff Airport 

  
Good day, 
  
I’m writing this letter today with regards to the Flagstaff airport. For many years now I have operated 
an aerial crop spraying company based out of Flagstaff airport. The airport is a crucial hub in my 
operations.  By operating out of Flagstaff airport I’m able to reach my customers, farmers and 
growers all around the country of Flagstaff. If there is any opportunity for the airport to grow or 
become more soundly operational, I am in total favor of any decision that flourishes and increases 
the quality of the Flagstaff airport.   
  
Brad Matthiessen 
Patrol Pilot 
  
ENBRIDGE PIPELINES 
C: (587)892-4619  
3652 56 Ave East, Edmonton International Airport, AB T9E0V4 
brad.matthiessen@enbridge.com 
  
Safety. Integrity. Respect. 
  
 


